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Greetings Musicophiles (“music lovers”),  
 
Please continue to promote music within your Unit and Post.  Let’s get the love of music out to everyone.  Use 
your imagination and spread the love of music and our Country.  Together, we’ve got the music in us!.  Turn 
other people on to music.  Here’s a suggestion to use your talents as a fundraiser.  This could add to your 
President’s Special Project.  
 
Please continue to encourage your members and Post to participate in “The American Legion Family Choir”.  
The more voices participating the better we sound.  Please remember to bring a “Legion” polo and dark pants 
for the “Memorial Service”.   Seriously, I’m hoping to find a strong male voice to feature in a special Elvis song 
in the near future,  Please encourage your members to participate in “The American Legion Family Choir”.   
 
Convention was a success and we have a new Department President.  I’m looking forward to working with her.  
I’m sure she will have some great ideas!  Her special project is “Paws”.  Fall Conference is approaching.  I’m 
looking forward to seeing you there! 

 
 
 “Music is the sound track of your life.” 
 
Dick Clark 
 
With a song in your heart.  
For God and Country, 
 
Alma Matttingly, Department Music Chairman 
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